
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,                                 
Welcome to the Summer term of Year 3!  We can hardly believe this is the last term of this academic year.  We hope 
that you all had a good break over the Easter holiday.  It was good to finally have some good weather and to be able 
to get outside.  
Thank you for the amazing effort you put into supporting your child during the last lockdown.  We were very 
impressed with the work that the children completed.  This term, we have some exciting topics to study that we 
hope the children will enjoy. Thank you for your continued support. 
Miss Tunsley and Mr Newman ☺ 

Remember to check WEDUC regularly for updates, reminders, news and celebrations.                                                                                         
 

 

Dates for Diary Summer 
Term 

Home Learning 

Mental Health 
Awareness Week: 
10th -14th May 2021 
Half Term: 
31st May – 4th June 
2021 
School Diversity Week: 
21st – 25th June 2021 

Spellings and times tables will be uploaded to Weduc every Friday, with tests being the 
following week.  
We will also set regular homework projects that will take 2-3 weeks to complete.  These 
will be linked to topics being studied across the curriculum. 
Sign-up to the free Ministry of Mathematics website (ministryofmathematics.com) for 
fun songs to help children learn their multiplication facts.  
Reading for pleasure is a very important skill to develop and we would like the children to 
read for at least ten minutes every day.  

Maths 
This term we will be continuing our work on fractions and 
then learn about time, shape, mass and capacity. 
 

English 
We will finish Matilda by Roald Dahl before moving onto 
the exciting book, Varjak Paw by S F Said.  We will also be 
looking at poetry later in the term.  Children will write a 
variety of different text types including diary entries, 
letters, explanation texts, newspaper reports and stories. 
 

History 
Following on from our topic of Ancient Egypt, our history 
topic for the Summer term is the Roman Empire and its 
impact on Great Britain. 
 

Art & Design 
Investigation pattern through printing creating repeated 
patterns using printing blocks. 

   

Geography 
Our topic after that we will be studying after half-
term is Volcanoes and Natural Disasters.  We will 
look at the eruption of Mount Vesuvius and the 
destruction of Pompeii, linking to our work in history.  

 
PSHE 
Our enquiry based topics this term are: 
Why should we eat well and look after our teeth? 
Why should we keep active and sleep well? 
 

Science 
We will be learning about plants.  
 

RE 
This term we will be learning about Sikhism, including 
their main beliefs and customs. 

Reminders 
Rhino Class have PE on Mondays and Wednesdays.  Orangutan Class have PE on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Children 
need to continue wearing their kits to school on these days. They should wear shorts underneath jogging bottoms 
or shorts (when the weather is hot). They should also ensure that their long hair is tied-up.  
Note: Earrings should not be worn to school on any day.   

 


